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3. Student Reports. Each student wrote a report on the Laboratory project on which he 

worked. These reports are included in the evaluation book in their unedited form. One of the 
"" 

aims of the reports was to give professors at the students' home institutions a basis for judging 

the quality of their students' experiences. 

Another objective of the reports was to aid the student in assessing the value of his work in 

relationship to his assigned section and the total mission of the laboratory; and the extent to which 

the work contributed to his individual professional growth. 

Although the students knew a report was required, most of them of course, did not write 

theirs until the last week. This prevented them from writing reports which were commensurate 

with their capabilities and background. More and earlier attention should be given to the develop -

ment of students' reports in the future. 

4. Housing. Aurora College did not prove to be an ideal location for the housing of par-, 

ticipants. Inasmuch .as Aurora College has no commitment to the goals of the program and is 

removed from the Laboratory it did not provide the type of climate which the students needed for 

quick and easy adjustment. Many of the problems related to housing can be alleviated by con­

sidering on-site housing of participants. 

5. Extracurricular Activities. The group was given a tour of Argonne National 

Laboratory, the Museum of Science and Industry, Malcolm X College, and downtown Chicago. 

'This part of the program left smnething to be desired. In the future, recreational activities 

based on the interest and needs of the participants should be developed by a c .ommittee which is 

composed of members of the EEO staff and participants in the program. 
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DISCUSSION OF THE FERMILA13 SUMMER PROGRAM 

Dr. E. L. Goldwasser. Deputy Dir4,ctor of the Fermi National Accelerator Laboratory. 

discussed the Summer Program. He emphasized the ,;need of minority students for role models in 

· the form of professional scientists. Too ,few exist. and the basic purpose of the Summer Program 

fa to develop more. It is .felt that substantial improvements were made in the Summer Program 

in 1974 and that the students had better Laboratory experience than in p,::evious years. At the 

same time, it is recognized that there is still room for improvement, particularly in the areas 

. of housing and.stipend and .work is in progress to improve these areas .. 

The level of the Summer Program is 20 to 25 students and the present plan. of the 

Laboratory is to continue at that level. Although it would be desirable to enlarge the program, 

the Laboratory is operating 5m a very tight budget. The Atomic Energy Commission could help 

the program by providing som.e separate funding, so that there was reduced conflict with other 

Laboratory programs. It !).as not been easy to find the money even to keep .the program at its 

present level. 

The Laboratory has also tried to get foundation support for fellowship programs, but has 

been unsuccessful. . It is planned to make further efforts in th'.is direction . 

It was suggested that there should ·be further conferences like this one on a more regular 

.basis, with one scheduled for �ext summer when the students are here. Dr. Goldwasser agreed 

that Fermilab will sponsor such a conference. 
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